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In some circumstances, temporary traffic 
management may be necessary in the public 
highway. This could include traffic lights, and 
lane or road closures. 

If this work is required, we’ll need to apply to 
the local authority for permission.

In some cases, we may need to provide up 
to 3 months' notice. The timeframe and the 
fee for the work is determined by each local 
authority and can vary.

Once your pipe, trench inspection and any 
necessary certification is approved we'll plan 
in your connection. We aim to complete this 
within 21 calendar days from the inspection 
being approved. If there are further 
certifications required, we will let you know.

We’ll let you know if traffic management is 
required when we send your quotation and 
discuss what this means for you when we 
contact you about your planned connection 
date. We’ll work with you closely to minimise 
any disruption this may cause.


